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A recently received email from a client:                    

I want to thank you for the blessings you have 

given me and my family.                                               

I also appreciate the humble prayers I have      

received.                                                                    

Ms. D. 

We want to recognize one of our volunteers,   

Robert Sheldon for going above and beyond what 

is expected of him, and for demonstrating the love 

of Christ.                                                                     

We had a handicap client arrive on a flat tire for 

food. Rob loaded his car up, directed him to a spot 

in the gravel lot and proceeded to change the flat 

tire.                                                                          

Thank you Rob for demonstrating how to love our 

neighbor. 

Annual Pancake Brunch Returns!                                                           

After having to take a year off due to Covid, we didn’t know what to 

expect this year for the Brunch. But, we decided to forge ahead and 

see what would happen.                                                                         

Well, there was no need to worry. As always, we were ready with “all 

you can eat” pancakes and sausage. The turnout of people to enjoy 

them was better than it has been in several years! The room was full 

most of the day and it was so nice to see familiar faces again.            

Of course, per tradition, Larry and Sue were our first arrivals!. Our 

cook and the volunteers really got a workout keeping up and we are 

very grateful for their help. We’d also like to thank Jack & Pat’s Meat 

Market, Whittingham & Sons, and McDonalds for their donations of 

products, which keeps our overhead down. And, lets not forget our 

bakers who donated delicious treats that totally sold out!                    

It was great to be back and we appreciate everyone who came out to 

support Operation Blessing.                                                              

(pictures on back) 

Coming Soon—Christmas Toy Day: We will be holding our Christmas Toy Day on Saturday, December 11th, this year. As 

always, this is the day when we invite parents to come and pick out toys for their children for Christmas. We are in need of 

new  toys for boys or girls, ages 1 to 14. You can drop them at our office up until Friday, December 10th, but please call first 

to make sure someone will be there to receive them. If you have any questions, you can call Marsha at 708-218-2130. 




